
 

Ridge Friends Association Raffle 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you will know, the RFA have been unable to hold most of the events that they normally hold every 

year, due to COVID-19. 

As a small school, we rely on donations to provide those extra items to better the school experience 

for your child. Our aim this year is to raise money to contribute towards £10,000 needed to replace 

our class iPads. 

The money raised by you in the Smarties tubes has got our fund off to a good start and to build on 

this, we will still hold our Christmas Raffle. 

We are very grateful that we have had some lovely donations from parents and local businesses, 

including a meal for two, homemade hampers, a manicure, various vouchers, books, alcohol, 

chocolate and lots, lots more.  

If you would like to be in with a chance of winning, please fill in the form below. The cost is £1 for a 

strip of five tickets. Please send money in to school in a named envelope, with “Raffle Tickets” 

written on the front.  

We will return the form to you indicating the ticket numbers you have been allocated, rather than 

sending out physical tickets. 

The draw will take place on Tuesday 15th December. We will inform winners as soon as possible after 

this date. 

With many thanks, as always, for your support – and remember, you have to be in it to win it! 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

RFA Raffle 2020 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………………………………………………            Class………………… 

 

I would like to purchase ______ strip/s of raffle tickets and enclose __________  

(Please make cheques payable to Ridge Friends Association)  

********************************************************************************** 

  You have been allocated ticket numbers: _________________________________________ 

 

 



 

 

 

 


